
 

 
The Wall Street club had the opportunity to connect with 

Best Selling financial literacy author, Robert Kiyosaki. 

 
The annual International Lunch was held last Friday and was another remarkable success with students sharing 

their culture and a very special meal.  Thank you to our organizers Ms. Coulthard and the Kanata Club for 

planning and hosting this special multicultural event.  To the many families who took time to prepare food for 

this special event we are truly grateful for your generosity.   

Finally,  Jackson K. thank you for providing such wonderful live music through your voice and guitar. 



 

     

 

Saturday was rocking at Rockridge this past weekend with Rockridge hosting the BCSSRU Invitational Rugby 7s 

Tournament, Practice AP Exams and Drumline preparing for Provincials.  

 

 

 

 

Sometimes the little things make a big difference.  If you visit our field you will find all the benches around the 

exterior have had the seats replaced with new cedar boards.  Thank you to our district facilities carpenters who 

helped source, mill and install these new benches for the spring! 

 

 
 
 



 

 
 

 
Grade 9 and 10 Rockridge Rugby enjoying a successful run today at  

the Rugby 7s Tournament at Mulgrave School. 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 

"In memory of Myles Lindsay, Team Miles for Myles is having their very first Miles for Myles 5km hike to create 
awareness of and raise funds for paediatric cancer research at the BC Cancer Foundation.  

To learn more or to donate please refer to today’s E-Bulletin. 



 
 

  

If you follow the West Vancouver Schools Instagram page you may have seen the post about our very own 

Warren Bei from the Rockridge Grad Class of 2025 notably achieving  gold again in the Canadian Math 

Olympiad. In addition, he was awarded the Matthew Brennan Award for Best CMO Solution. 

Warren is working to qualify for the Canadian Mathematical Olympiad team, where he will participate in the 

International Mathematical Olympiad taking place this year on the Sunshine Coast, Queensland, Australia. 

 

 

   

GETTING BUSY: We have recently had an addition to our school garden.  Christian C. - Grade 10 student at 

Rockridge is leading a new club that requires an incredible level of knowledge and expertise in the field of 

apiculture which refers to the practice of raising and managing bee colonies in beehives. 

 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 


